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Mid Week Message  

     

H O M E   O F   T H E   T I G E R S 

Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

15 
No School–  
Lincoln’s  
       Birthday 

16 
Basketball against 
McCarthy at Han-
ford Christian-3:30 

17 
Board Meeting-6:30 

18 
Spring Photos 

19 
High School  
Registration 
(Students only) 

22 
Early Release– 
1:30 

23 
Kinder Registration 
Basketball at Han-
ford Christian 
A:3:30; B: 4:30 
Spelling Bee–
1st/2nd 

24 
Kinder Registration 
 
Spelling Bee– 
3rd/4th 

25 
Basketball at Han-
ford Christian– 
A:3:15pm 
Spelling Bee– 
5th/6th 

26 
Spelling Bee-
7th/8th 

January 15th through February 26th 

Absence & 

Homework Hotline 

Please call if your student is 

or will be absent from 

school.  The Absence Hotline 

number is 582-2843– dial 2 

to connect to the school, then 

2 to report absent (24 hours) 

and/or request homework. 

You may also access this 

Web Page and other informa-

tion  from the Kit Carson 

Web Page at:  

    

www.kitcarsonschool.com 

Feb. 15– Holiday 

Mar. 21-Mar. 28-Spring 

Break 

May 30.-Memorial Day 

No School 

Valentine’s Day Party 

Counselors from Hanford Joint Union High 

School District will be here Friday, February 

19th, from 8:15 to 2:40 p.m. to register incom-

ing students for the 2016-2017 school year.  

Counselors will only be meeting with students.  
 

(You will receive your course catalogue and 

registration packet in the mail from the high 

school).  Make sure your student brings his/her 

completed registration packet on registration 

day or he/she will not be able to register.  You 

will then have to contact the high school to 

register your student on their time.   

8th Grade High School 

Registration 

8th grade yearbook Ad & 

Baby Photo due 

Mrs. Chrisman is needing 8th grader’s baby 

picture and quote by Friday, February 19th.  

Photos may be sent in or emailed to  

jchrisman@kitcarsonschool.com. 

   

8th grade personal ads are now on sale and 

notices with pricing have been sent home.  

Please begin working on those and get them in 

as well by Friday, February 19th to Mrs. 

Chrisman.    

Classroom parties will be held on Friday, Feb-

ruary 12th beginning at 2:00.  Cards and/or 

goodies should be brought in for all students in 

the classroom.   

Kit Carson’s next Site Council Meeting will be 

held on Wednesday, February 10th  at 3:15 

p.m. in the library.  All are welcome to attend.  

Site Council Meeting 

Board  Meeting 

Kit Carson’s next Site Council Meeting  will 

be held tonight, Wednesday, February 10th  at 

6:30 p.m. in the library.  All are welcome to 

Kindergarten registration will 

be held on Tuesday, February 

23rd, and Wednesday, Febru-

ary 24th.  Please call Valerie 

in the office at  

Valentine & Spring Photos 

Valentine Photo cards were sent home with 

Kindergarten through 3rd graders.  If you were 

wanting to purchase the cards, please return 

money in envelope provided to your student’s 

teacher ASAP.  Money is now due.  If you did 

not wish to purchase the photos, simply return 

the entire envelope to your students teacher 

ASAP.  
 

Spring Photos will be taken on Thursday, Feb-

ruary 18th.  Photo packets have gone home.  

Only students who return the packet and 

money will be photographed.  


